April 9, 1973

Mr. Harry Browne 1126 Crestline Road West Vancouver, B.C., Canada

Dear Harry:

Thank you for what was undoubtedly the highlight of our first Convention, your exciting address Friday night. Individual freedom is the primary objective of libertarianism and your ideas on the subject stir our imaginations.

We will be in touch with you soon regarding business arrangements relevant to the distribution of your taped address.

We appreciate your participation in our Convention and your graciousness in joining us afterwards so that we could indulge in some hero worship.

Many thanks.

Yours for freedom,

Andrea Millen Chairperson